
 

April 21st, Jane O'Connor collected the lace 

entries for the 2nd Contest in lace held by 

this Guild.  There were 4 envelopes placed in 

the basket.  Once the entries were submitted 

Jane set-up the table for the voting, which 

occurred following the general meeting.  

Votes were cast for 1st Choice and 2nd 

Choice. 

Janice Blair's original design won First Place.  

She was awarded a one year membership in 

L.A.C.E. for 2013.  Diane Haber's original 

submission won Second Place.   Diane won a 

one/half year membership in L.A.C.E. for 

2013.  The ladies are shown with their 

certificates being presented by Jane.  

The remaining entries were submitted (left) 

by Susie Johnson, who's original design using 

both bobbin lace and tatting techniques 

resulted in a mixed lace; and (right) by Doris 

O'Neil who used a Jana Novak Pattern. 

It was as much fun to enter the competition 

as it was viewing them and voting on a 

favorite, and now, to know that Janice will 

teach us the techniques she used in her egg 

at the August meeting. 

 

JANICE 

BLAIR WINS  

FIRST PLACE 

IN L.A.C.E. 

CONTEST. 


